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Dear Parent/Guardian,  
Wycombe Abbey Ball 

17th May 2024 
 

I am delighted to invite your son to join us for the Wycombe Abbey Summer Ball on 17th May 1900-2200 (TBC). There 
will be various activities organised by our hosts including air hockey and crazy golf, with light refreshments being 
served throughout the evening. The attire is lounge suits and the event is entirely free. Students will make their own 
way to and from Wycombe Abbey. 
 
If you would like your son to attend, I ask that you please register your interest via the link below. Unfortunately, 
places are limited to 75 spaces which will be decided on a first come, first served basis. Please note that by signing 
up you are agreeing that your son will follow the school’s normal behavioural standards; students are still 
representing RGS and must behave as they would on the school site. Places are likely to go fast, so please ensure you 
sign up asap here. 
 
I am looking forward to joining your son at this event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
James Chitham-Mosley 
Head of Year 12 
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